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A few healthy treat  

ideas... It’s all about  

the presentation! 

 

 

Newsletter 

www.fantailchildcare.co.nz Kia Ora Parents and Whanau, 

December has arrived and the count down is on for  our  end of year   

Christmas party and show. The children have been putting a lot of time and 

effort  into rehearsing the song lyrics and actions for their performance so we 

hope you can all come along! 

 

New soft-fall turf  has been installed in our infant and toddler outdoor area– 

just in time for summer.  The new slide has also arrived so the children have all 

been taking turns trying it out.  

 

We have been having a lot of fun 

with water play in both our rooms, 

so we recommend packing togs to 

bring along on the warmer days of 

December. 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Hailey Nasmith 

Centre Manager 

 

Fantails Christmas Party 
 

Friday 14th December 5.30-7.30pm at Silverdale School.  

Please note that our postpone date is Monday 17thth December, 

should the weather be too wet on the 14th. 

Fantails Childcare 

Newsletter 
Country 

December 2018 



 

 

 

In the Babies Room…   

Over the past month the Morepork tamariki have made the most of the warmer 

days to get outside into the sand pit and paddling pool. The water wheels have 

proved to be popular as the children observe and process the concept of ‘cause 

and effect’. The Morepork tamariki have also been watering the plants with the 

hose and the watering cans. Over the next month we plan to do a lot of music and 

movement experiences with our Christmas songs. 

 

 

 

 

In the Preschool Room... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November was a fun filled month with one highlight being our trip to 

SheepWorld with our three and four year old Pre-schoolers. We saw a 

sheep herding and sheering demonstration as well as getting up close to 

goats, ponies, chickens, donkeys, emu and deer.  

In the Preschool room children of all ages have been  enjoying our water 

slide, paddling pool and sprinklers.  We hope the warm weather will  

continue for lots of outdoor fun! 

 

Over the next few weeks the preschool children will be getting creative, 

working on their Christmas props and decorations for our end of year 

show.   


